
 

 

PRESS RELEASE 

 

CHANGE IN THE ANNUAL CALENDAR OF  

CORPORATE EVENTS FOR THE YEAR 2014 

 

 

Milan, April  16th, 2014 – ISAGRO S.p.A. announces that, as a change to the annual calendar of 

corporate events, the Board of Directors’ originally scheduled on May 14th, 2014, for the 

examination and approval of Financial Results as of March 31st, 2014, has been anticipated to May 

7th, 2014 at 5.00 p.m.. 

The relevant conference-calls will take place on May 8th, 2014 at 10.00 a.m. in Italian and at 4.00 

p.m. (CET) in English. 

 

The updated calendar is available to the public on the corporate website: www.isagro.com.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Isagro S.p.A. is the holding company of a group which, in twenty years, has become a qualified operator in the agrochemicals 

business, with global sales of around € 140 million and over 600 employees worldwide. Listed on the Italian Stock Exchange since 

2003, Isagro is active in the innovative research, development, production and marketing, on a worldwide scale, of proprietary 

agrochemicals, as well as in their distribution in some key markets. 

 
 For more information: 

 
 

Ruggero Gambini 
Chief Financial Officer & IR manager 
Ground line +39(0)240901.248 

 Maria Teresa Agazzani 
Corporate Communication & G.S. Manager 
Ground line +39(0)240901.266 

   

Davide Grossi 
Financial Planning & assistance to IR 
 Ground line +39(0)240901.295 

  

  

ir@isagro.it         www.isagro.com  
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